

23rd May 2016

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

We are very excited to announce that the Pre-Primary children are invited to participate in an excursion to the Perth Zoo!

The excursion will take place on **Thursday 23rd June**, and will cost \$10 per child, which is the admission cost for school excursions. The cost of transport will be covered by the school. We will be travelling by bus to and from the zoo, leaving school at 8:40am and returning before 3pm. More information about the day will be sent home closer to the excursion day.

Please return the permission slip below, with payment of \$10, before *Friday 17th June*. Payment will be collected through the envelope system via the office. If your child's health details have changed, please collect a new health from your class teacher *before* returning the permission slip.

If you have any questions about this excursion, please don't hesitate to see your classroom teacher.

Claire Selkirk	
EC3 Classroom Teacher	
To be returned with payment before Friday 17 th Jo	une
I give permission for my child	
Parent/Guardian class to attend the Zoo Excursion on Thursday 23 rd June.	Child's name
☐ I will inform my child's teacher of any changes to the medical details cu	urrently on file. (please tick)
☐ I have enclosed payment of \$10. (please tick)	
• •	



Endeavour Schools

Endeavour Drive, Port Kennedy, WA 6172 P (08) 9524 5000 F (08) 9524 5011 endeavour@education.wa.edu.au

endeavourschools.wa.edu.au